
United States Department of the Interior 

Dear Interested Public: 

Bureau of Land Management 
50 Bastian Road 
P.O. Box 1420 

Battle Mountain, Nevada 89820 

In Reply Refer To: 
4130 (NV-064) 

JUL 111996 

In accordance with the grazing regulations," ... the authorized officer shall consult, cooperate 
and coordinate with affected pennittees or lessees, the State having lands or responsible for 
managing resources within the area, and the interested public prior to issuance of non­
renewable grazing permits and leases". 

On April 22, 1996 Filbert Etcheverry requested temporary non-renewable grazing use on the 
JD Allotment His request is as follows: 

1. Temporary (one year) conversion of 1,673 cattle AUMs to sheep AUMs. 

Approval of the grazing application is consistent with multiple use objectives for this 
allotment and will not interfere with existing livestock operations on public lands. 

If you have any comments regarding this application, please provide it to this office within 
10 days of this letter's date. If you have any questions, please call Rick Oyler or Matt 
Spaulding at (702) 635-4000. 

Sincerely, 

/.!t7.A/(,J~ 
Jeffrey A. Weeks 
Acting Assistant District Manager 
Renewable Resources 


